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Enhancing Our Community
through Drainage, Parks & Trails

WILLOW FORK DRAIMNAGE DISTRIC

WILLOW FORK DRAINAGE DISTRICT UPDATE - April 17, 2020

Wf AN

S

CLOSED

Park and Trail Guidelines During COVID-19

Willow Fork Drainage District is continuing its decision of March 12 to

close park facilities and postpone events until further notice. Recognizing that
spending as little as 20 minutes in a park is enough to improve well-being,
WEFDD is allowing visitors who practice recommended social distancing to step
outside and enjoy nature on trails and in open green spaces.
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Tips for Physical Distancing In Parks
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4 Do not use playgrounds or other
frequently touched surfaces.
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*Click on image above for full size.

To support CDC guidelines and county orders, the following measures continue
at WFDD facilities:

Central Green - Restroom is closed. Lawn area is open.

Willow Fork Park - Pavilion, playground and restrooms are closed. Trails
passing through the park and green spaces are open.

Exploration Park - Closed

Trails - Trails within WFDD boundaries are open.

Please check the Central Green Facebook and Friends of Willow Fork Park

Facebook pages for the latest information.

If receiving this email, you subscribed to communications from WFDD. Please
forward to neighbors who may be interested in receiving updates directly so
they can sign up for WFEDD emails and e-newsletters through the District

website.

If you find this information helpful, please forward to your neighbors.
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